
Timiya Jackson Receives Endorsement from 
Denver Families Action 

 

 
DPS parent and student advocate, Timiya Jackson, was praised for her commitment to equity, transparency, 
and community collaboration. 
 
Wednesday, August 13, 2025 
 
DENVER – Today, Timiya Jackson, candidate for the Denver Public Schools Board of Education in District 4, 
has been officially endorsed by Denver Families Action, one of the city’s leading organizations representing 
parents and students in public schools. The endorsement recognizes Timiya’s commitment to equitable 
governance, transparent decision-making, and her focus on safe, supportive schools with strong mental health 
resources. 
 
“Receiving the endorsement of Denver Families Action is an honor and a powerful affirmation of the values that 
drive my campaign,” said Timiya Jackson. “It’s a testament to our shared commitment to ensuring every 
student has the support they need to thrive, while working to make education more equitable and transparent 
for all. Together, we can create a stronger, more inclusive school system that puts the needs of our students 
and educators first.” 
 
Timiya brings both personal and professional experience to her campaign. As a DPS parent and 
first-generation college graduate, she has seen firsthand the challenges students face in public schools. 
Professionally, she has served as a Re-Engagement Specialist in dropout intervention, Dean of Students, and 
Executive Director of a Denver-based nonprofit organization providing youth with out-of-school-time 
programming and academic support. Through these roles, Timiya has worked directly with students and 
families, helping re-engage those at risk of leaving school and connecting them to the resources they need to 
succeed. 

https://denverfamiliesaction.org/endorsements/2025-endorsements/timiya-jackson/


 
Denver Families highlighted Timiya’s focus on transparency, community collaboration, and elevating parent 
and educator voices in shaping school policy. Her approach emphasizes inclusive decision-making, clear 
accountability, and ensuring all families feel seen and heard. 
 
Timiya is ready to put students, families, and educators first on the Denver School Board. You can help make 
that vision a reality by chipping in today to support Timiya’s campaign for a stronger, fairer, and more 
accountable DPS by visiting www.jackson4dps.com.  
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